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Let your light shine - MATTHEW 5:16
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Sproughton children have been shining brightly this summer term and have lots to celebrate
despite a global pandemic.

The school has remained open for our child care provision where creative opportunities have
abounded; from gardening and painting to collage and making pasta picture frames (Amy Year 4,
bottom left).

A flexible approach to home learning and a determined body of parents has paid off. The teachers
have enjoyed celebrating children’s home learning via our online learning platform, including
some wonderful Klimt inspired art work (Keira Year 6, top left).

The return of Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 has brought back a sense of some normality to the
school. Children have enjoyed Peruvian inspired textiles including weaving (Darcy Year 1, top
right) and lots of science investigations! (Jacob Year 1, bottom right).

We wish our extraordinary Year 6 children, who have demonstrated positivity and resilience in the
face of disappointment, the very best for secondary school and beyond (top centre).




